Hi Ms Meynell

| understand you are the planning officer handling the application for building works at 106 King Henry's
Road.

_ We are strongly supportive of the proposed works. Many of the mews houses

are in poor condition and we welcome any investment that improves the general neighbourhood.

The Katz family have been diligent in keeping all their neighbours informed of their plans. They are
longstanding and respected members of the community and | trust they will ensure it is a safe and well run
project.

Regards,
Alexander and Anna Bartfeld
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Charlotte

I am writing to support Gidon and Debra Katz's planning application. The Katz's have been friends and a
vital part of our community since before we moved into the arca in 2005. They are outgrowing their home,
and moving in the area is just too expensive with current house prices.

I know that they have worked carefully to design a process for an efficient build that will be as undisruptive
as possible and we support the works.

Kind regards
Richard

Richard Tailor
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Dear Ms Meynell,

We fully support the planned development of Debra and Gidon Katz. They have been part of the
community for over 20 years and ask the council to support their application.

The Katz’s and their professional team have taken all necessary steps to insure that the build is
safe and have informed everyone step by step regarding the works and we support their
application.

We have had similar works in houses on our street. A new build can guarantee a better build and
will be environmentally friendlier.

We support the design and construction of a new build house in our neighbourhood and believe it
will blend in well.

Kind regards

aii Tayior |



Sent from my iPhone
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